
Comprehensive Analysis of Parking Needs  

To: Chancellor Marshall Lind 

From: John D. Craven, Chair  
UAF Master Planning Committee  

Subject: Recommendation on a Comprehensive Analysis of Parking Needs 

Several parking issues have recently been presented to the MPC by Parking Services, and the MPC is 
aware that the UAF Staff Council has also made some suggestions directly to you. With regard to the 
Staff Council's suggestions, you should know that at no time did the Staff Council contact the UAF 
Master Planning Committee to inquire about its long-term view on parking. 

With regard to the Parking Services request, there is a general belief within the MPC that UAF does not 
have a parking problem. There may be questions of parking convenience and a debate over Gold Decal 
parking, but more than sufficient parking places exist. Hence, it appears to the MPC that it is a question of 
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